
PEAK NEWS!
Expanding Our Team! 

We’re thrilled to welcome three

very talented new volunteers to

the PEAK team – each a former

PEAK parent who believes in our

mission and ready to help others!

Laney joins our admin team,

bringing fantastic experience in

marketing and administration.

Megan, an experienced SENDCo,

will provide invaluable support,

and Laura will be helping with our

monthly community group

sessions. Welcome to you all! We

look forward to working together

to make more incredible changes

to families. 

If you have a few hours to spare

each week and would like to

volunteer with us, we’d love to

hear from you! Please reach out to

us at:

admin@parentingempoweredauti

stickids.com.
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A huge thank you to Ecotricity for supporting PEAK with a generous donation! Your contribution will help

our team reach more families, expand our community groups, and ensure that more parents feel heard,

more children receive the right support, and more families find the guidance they need.

We are truly grateful for your kindness and belief in our mission!

A special thank you to Pauline, one of our incredible PEAK volunteers, for introducing our charity to

Ecotricity and helping make this support possible. 

Mr Whippy Gloucester is serving up support for PEAK this Spring/Summer! They’ve whipped up a fantastic

way to help – featuring a QR code on their van so you can drizzle a little generosity our way.

See Mr Whippy cruising by? Treat yourself and sprinkle a little extra kindness our way! Every donation

helps us support where it’s needed most.

A big thank you to Mr Whippy Gloucester your generosity! 
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 PEAK SUPPORTERS 

Powering Up Support For PEAK!

Here’s The Scoop...



PEAK’S COMMUNITY
SUPPORT GROUP

It’s been another incredible Community Group Session

this month! Meeting new faces and continuing to

support our wonderful PEAK families is a true privilege.

We care deeply about every single family we help and

feel honoured to be part of your journey. Thank you all

for coming and sharing your experiences with other

families who need it.

Big thanks to our team, Charlotte, Hayley, Nanette &

Laura for supporting these session on and behind the

scenes!

Due to overwhelming demand, we’re thrilled to

announce our first evening online session on April 7th!

To reserve your place or to email us with  any questions

or topics you would like Peak to discuss beforehand,

please email them to

community@parentingempoweredautistickids.com.

Another incredible

Community Session!
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 COMMUNITY EVENTS!

Evening Online 7  April 19:00-21:00th

We kicked off the month with an inspiring visit to Neurodiversi-Tea Natters in Tewkesbury, where PEAK

was invited to speak. We had the privilege of meeting incredible parents dedicated to supporting their

children’s needs and navigating the challenges they face.

Together, we shared hope, reassurance, and practical strategies to help create brighter futures for their

children.

Thank you to Kate Morris, Emily Hastings and all the parents for welcoming us, we will continue to be

there and help your children reach their Peak Potential

Neurodiversi-Tea Natters!
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Here's a few pictured from our team

working hard behind the scenes to bring

you an incredible event – coming this

Summer! Make sure you're following our

social media pages to be the first to hear

the big announcement in April. Trust us, you

won’t want to miss it! Stay tuned for more

exciting details
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COMMUNITY EVENTS 

Egg-splore the Great
Outdoors This Easter!

Our Forest school is back this April, with

some fun easter surprises! 

Join us for action-packed sessions filled with

exciting nature-based activities, hands-on

learning, and seasonal Easter chocolate fun!

Spaces always fill up fast, so don’t miss out –

book now for an unforgettable outdoor

adventure this April half term!

When: April Half Term 
Where: Huntsgrove Primary School,
Gloucester
Times: 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM OR 12:00 PM –
2:00 PM
Cost: £20 per session, or £35 full day
Who: Children aged 4–14 with an EHCP,
My Plan, My Plan Plus, or SEND

 Secure Your Child’s Spot Today!

 To register or enquire, contact Leigh at

education@parentingempoweredautisticki

ds.com.

A Sneak Peak into our Summer Planning
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From  17  March, we’ve been proud to celebrate Neurodiversity Celebration Week - championing inclusion,

community, and the incredible strengths of neurodivergent children, young people, and families.

th

Through sharing our posts, attending our community group, and coming together in support, we’ve helped raise

awareness and reinforce the message of acceptance. The celebration week has been about more than just

recognition—it’s about creating real change and ensuring every family feels heard and supported.

Thank you for being part of this movement. Together, we’re making a difference!

This Mother’s Day, we were thrilled to run a special competition, giving 10 amazing parents the chance to enjoy a

well-deserved spa day at The Greenway Hotel & Spa, complete with a luxurious afternoon tea. A Big thank you to The

Greenway Hotel & Spa for making this possible! 

We received so many heartfelt nominations, highlighting the dedication and strength of parents who go above and

beyond every day. It was truly inspiring to read them all!

Congratulations to our 10 winners—we hope you enjoy a well-earned day of relaxation. 
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Celebrating Neurodiversity Week! 

RETREAT MOTHERS DAY TREAT!

Winners!
Donna Bullingham

Ruth Parsons
Laura Lou
Kvee Bea

Sam Burton
@chmackay73
Carly Dainty

Floss Roberts
Vicki Scowby

Lindsey Moore
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TESTIMONIALS

CUSTOMER FEEDBACK

T h r o u g h o u t  M a r c h ,  w e ’ v e  b e e n  o v e r w h e l m e d  b y  t h e  i n c r e d i b l e

r e v i e w s  f r o m  f a m i l i e s  s h a r i n g  t h e i r  e x p e r i e n c e s  w i t h  P E A K .

Yo u r  k i n d  w o r d s  n o t  o n l y  m e a n  t h e  w o r l d  to  u s  b u t  a l s o  h e l p

o t h e r  f a m i l i e s  f e e l  e n c o u r a g e d  to  r e a c h  o u t  f o r  s u p p o r t .

I t ’ s  a  p r i v i l e g e  to  b e  p a r t  o f  y o u r  j o u r n e y,  a n d  w e ’ r e  g r a te f u l

y o u  t r u s t  u s  to  h e l p .  I f  P E A K  h a s  m a d e  a  d i f f e r e n c e  f o r  yo u ,

p l e a s e  t a ke  a  m o m e n t  to  l e a v e  a  r e v i e w — s c a n  t h e  Q R  c o d e  o r

s h a r e  y o u r  t h o u g h t s  o n  Fa c e b o o k .  Yo u r  r e v i e w  c o u l d  b e  t h e

r e a s o n  a n o t h e r  f a m i l y  f i n d s  t h e  h e l p  t h e y  n e e d !

Your Words Make a Difference!
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The Jones Family’s Peak’s for
Peak Challenge!

Annaleise and her family are taking on an
incredible Peaks for Peak Challenge - walking
the end to end trail of the Marvel Hills: Malvern
Ridge from Chase End in the south to North
Hill.

Thank you Annaleise and family! 

Please help sponsor Annaleise and her family:
  
https://donate.giveasyoulive.com/fundraising/p
eak-to-peak-challenge-malvern-hills
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F O U N D E R ’ S  P E A K S  F O R  P E A K  C H A L L E N G E !

PEAK’S FOR PEAK
C H A L L E N G E

The countdown is on! It’s less than three months before our founder will take on the incredible challenge

of hiking to the highest refugee in Europe — Monte Rosa, to the Margherita hut, which stands at a

towering 4554 meters! This is no small challenge! 

You can support us....but also we are looking for organisations who would like to contribute to our

mission by sponsoring our event. In return we showcase their benevolence with branded items and

more. 

For full details please visit the fundraising page:  https://donate.giveasyoulive.com/fundraising/peaks-for-

peak

We welcome anyone who would like to reach out to their work or who run their own business and
would like to contribute and raise money to support our mission. 
Please contact us at admin@parentingempoweredautistickids.com

F U N D R A I S I N G !

Please contact admin@parentingempoweredautistickids.com to start your own fundraiser for PEAK!



W I N ’ S  F O R  F A M I L I E S !  

PEAK is a registered charity run by dedicated volunteers
supporting the community. If you’d like to contribute to the
work we do, please visit our donation page:

https://donate.giveasyoulive.com/charity/parentingempo
weredautistickids

Every donation helps support families who need it most.
Thank you for your consideration and support!

Over 458
voluntary

 hours

Over 458
voluntary

 hours
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FEBRUARY RESULTS

Children Supported 
EHCP Support
Documentational Support
School Support Meetings
SEN Appeals Supported
Direct Home Support Interventions
Educational Placements Awarded 
Community Sessions

TOTAL

83
19
12
14
7
4
5
2

S U P P O R T  P E A K !

March – wow, what a packed full month! PEAK has been a month of hard-fought victories for the families we

support. Every success is a testament to the relentless dedication of our team, who work tirelessly to challenge

decisions, secure vital provisions, and ensure families get the support they need.

A huge congratulations to the families who achieved victories in March! And a heartfelt thank you to Team PEAK

—your unwavering commitment and passion make these life-changing moments possible. Bring on April! 



Another month has flown by, and what a busy

March it has been for team PEAK!

We were proud to take part in Neurodiversity

Celebration Week, raising awareness and boosting

acceptance. It ended with a fantastic Community

Group Session, where we heard from parents and

carers advocating for their children.

The final days of March brought even more

excitement as we partnered with The Greenway

Hotel & Spa Resort, securing ten pampering day

passes for parents in our community – because

taking time to recharge is just as important as the

work you  do as parents every day.

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in the

nominations. While we couldn’t select everyone,

we’re pleased to share that there will be more

opportunities like this in the future. Keep an eye on

our page for upcoming announcements.

And speaking of announcements… we have

exciting news coming in April! Keep an eye on our

social media for updates. You won’t want to miss it!

To our dedicated team of volunteers – both

longstanding and new – thank you. Your hard work

and commitment continue to create real change

for PEAK families. Giving your time and energy to

support others is what community is all about, and

we couldn’t do this without you.

A special thank you to our newest supporters:

Ecotricity, Mr. Whippy. Your support allows us to

reach more families and provide even greater

impact.

And finally, to our incredible PEAK families – thank

you for your trust in us to support you and your

children. It’s a real privilege to hear and learn of

your stories and ongoing journey. 

A Few Dates To
Remember

The next community group
session is online in the evening
Monday 7  April 19:00 - 21:00 th

Autism Acceptance Month 1st -
30th April
World Autism Day 2  Aprilnd

Peak’s Spring  Forest School
taking Place Easter Half Term!
Exciting Announcement
Coming soon!
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Thank you for reading!
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A  M E S S A G E  F R O M  O U R  F O U N D E R

Marco Cetara

For more information on our services, visit

www.parentingempoweredautistickids.com. As

always, if you need support, please reach out:

contact@parentingempoweredautistickids.com.

Here’s to an exciting April – we can’t wait to get

started.

With gratitude,

http://www.parentingempoweredautistickids.com/

